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Partner Bonita Stone Comments on Double Door Eviction 
Proceedings
December 3, 2015

Litigation and Dispute Resolution partner Bonita Stone was quoted in the Chicago Tribune regarding 
the complaint seeking eviction filed November 3 on behalf of the landlord for the Double Door club. 
Bonita stated, "Our hope is that they agree to vacate peacefully. Absent that, we'll go to trial." Bonita 
represents the landlord in this matter. ("Double Door Facing Eviction by Landlord Again," December 
3, 2015)
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